

2986 W. Frontage Road Amado, AZ 85645

phone (620) 314-3161

web wh.farm

December 11th, 2020

Chief Horvath & The Tubac Fire District 2227 E Frontage Rd PO Box 2881 Tubac, AZ 85646-2881

Dear Chief Horvath and Deputy Chief Rivera,

On behalf of Wholesum Farms Arizona, I would like to extend a note of gratitude for the support you and the Tubac Fire District provided while we navigated the virus crisis at our facility in Amado the last month and a half.

The Tubac Fire District was helpful and informative, providing us with the proper tools and protocols for the thermal treatment of the infected crops. Your team was also more than willing to answer any of our questions during the process. As a result of your guidance and supervision, we were able to safely execute the recommended protocols while mitigating any further risks at our farm.

We also appreciate your advice about reaching out to the surrounding community to ease any concerns regarding smoke in the area. Your team is composed of excellent fire safety professionals, who's commitment to the safety of the community is notable and deems great respect.

We are happy to let you know that the crop incinerations have been effective and last week, we began planting our new organic tomato crop. Without your assistance, we would not be looking forward to the successful season we anticipate. Again, thank you for all your help.

Best Regards

Jose Covarrubias

Wholesum Farms Arizona

Operations Manager

Josec@wh.farm

Wholesum. Grown for Good.™